Title VI Notice to the Public

The Lakes Region Mental Health Center, Inc.’s Notice to the Public is as follows:

Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title Vi

The Lakes Region Mental Health Center, Inc.

The Lakes Region Mental Health Center, Inc. operates its programs and services without
regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act.
Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory
practice under Title VI may file a complaint with The Lakes Region Mental Health Center,
inc.

For more information on The Lakes Region Mental Health Center, Inc.’s civil rights program, the
procedures to file a complaint, or to file a complaint, please contact Sue Drolet, SPHR, SHRM-

SCP, Chief Human Resources Officer, p 603-524-1100 x156 or sdrolet@lrmhc.org, or visit our
administrative office at 40 Beacon ST. East, Laconia, NH 03246. For more information,

visit www.Irmhc.org.

For transportation-related Title VI matters, a complaint may also be filed directly with the
New Hampshire Department of Transportation, Attn: Shannon Aiton, Title VI
Coordinator, PO Box 483, 7 Hazen Drive Concord, NH 03302-0483; 603-271-2467; TTY:
800-735-2964; titlevi@dot.nh.gov

Federal Transit Administration, Office of Civil Rights, Attention: Complaint Team, East
Building, 5t Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE Washington, DC, 20590.

If information is needed in another language, contact (603) 524-1100 and ask the Support
Staff for assistance in access CLI.

The Lakes Region Mental Health Center, Inc. Notice to the Public is posted in the public areas of the office
and inside the transit vehicles.
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40 Beacon St. East, Laconia, NH

67 Spring St., Laconia, NH

81 Highland St., Plymouth, NH
Plymouth Van based at 81 Highland St.
Laconia Bus based at 40 Beacon St. East.




